
From: Everest Catherine - ALC  
On Behalf Of CornwallALC Enquiries 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 11:27 AM 
Subject: Cornwall Planning Partnership  
 
Dear Members, 
 
VACANCIES ON THE PLANNING PARTNERSHIP 
 
The Cornwall Planning Partnership was established in September 2015 to bring 
together representatives from parish and town councils and representatives from the 
Planning Service including the portfolio holder, to discuss matters relating the delivery 
of an effective planning service in Cornwall.  Members of the Planning Partnership 
attend in their own right, they are there to comment and influence the delivery of the 
planning system in Cornwall and give a local perspective of the impact of any changes 
in the service.   
 
The partnership consists of  
 

- 10 councillors  

- 4 clerks 

- A representative from the CALC Executive Committee 

- The CALC County Executive Officer 

- The Cornwall Planning Portfolio Holder  

- Cornwall Council Strategic Development Manager 
 
Further information on the work of the partnership including minutes from previous 
meetings can be found via the following link. 

 
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/environment-and-planning/planning/local-
councils/planning-partnership-meetings/ 
 
 
In accordance with the terms of reference, membership must be refreshed every two 
years.  The partnership is inviting applications via email with a maximum of 250 words 
outlining your interest and experience in planning and development.  Your application 
should be endorsed by your council and only one nomination per council will be 
considered. The closing date for applications is Tuesday, April 30th, 2019 and 
successful candidates will be notified shortly afterwards.   
  
I am aware that there has been a lot of interest in the work of this partnership and that 
the vacancies are likely to be oversubscribed.  If required, appointment will be made 
by a draw undertaken by the CALC and announced shortly after the closing date.   
 
Please find attached the terms of reference and the role profile for the partnership 
together with an application form.  I would be very grateful if you would circulate these 
to your members and encourage applications.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/environment-and-planning/planning/local-councils/planning-partnership-meetings/
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/environment-and-planning/planning/local-councils/planning-partnership-meetings/


Regards 
Sarah Mason 
County Executive Officer 
Cornwall Association of Local Councils 
 


